
From: Karen Kwasniewski <karenkwas27@hotmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/23/2018 3:17:52 PM
Subject: RE: NEED YOIR HELP WITH POLICE DEPARTMENT

Lt. Govern.
 

I would be happy to meet with you in person if this would help with the situation so we could talk about it in 
person or over the phone.

Here is my phone number:

1-864-414-0298
 

Thank you 

Karen Kwasniewski
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